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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I truly believe that bolts should remain to be allowed in national parks and elsewhere. It brings health to our

outdoors and its users by providing a safe way to enjoy the outdoors with minimal impact. The rock climbing

community of growing and this will endanger lives and only cause harm. Thank you for considering. 


